
 
 

Public Meeting for Fees and Charges By-Law – 
Monday, November 25, 2024 

 
 
 
The Council of the Corporation of the Municipality of Northern Bruce 
Peninsula will hold a Public Meeting (via Zoom) and in person with respect 
to amendments and additions to the Fees and Charges By-law on Monday, 
November 25th, 2024, at 1:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers located at the 
Municipal Office: 56 Lindsay Road 5, Lion’s Head, Ontario. 
 
The draft Fees and Charges By-law will be posted on the Municipal website 
(under News, then select Public Notices) on November 15, 2024.     
 
Written comments will be received by the Clerk no later than Friday, 
November 22, 2024, at 12 Noon.   
 
 
Cathy Addison 
Municipal Clerk 
56 Lindsay Road 5 
Lion’s Head, Ont. 
N0H 1W0 
519-793-3522 x 236 
clerk@northernbruce.ca 
 
Recommendation: 
 
That following any amendments and/or additions from today’s review of the Fees and 
Charges By-law, Council will consider passage of the enacting By-law No. 2025-01 at its 
regular meeting on Monday, December 9, 2024. 
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